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15th lMarch, 1954,

Dear Sir,

With reference to my letter of the 13th instant
regarding the case of the "NIDJAN", lMr. Ferguson has asked me to
let you know that you are at liberﬁy to consult a
Solicitor if in your discretion you think it politic so to do.

I am, Dear Sir,
Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee,

He'e Siggers, Esqe.,
COTHENBURG,
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